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• The Long Term Access Review workstream is investigating whether the fundamentals of the 

Capacity  Regime as we know it today are still appropriate and desired for a different 

energy landscape that we expect to see by 2030.

• A consultation last year helped to develop and agree the functions of the capacity regime.

• A second consultation document has now been published outlining thinking and discussions so far. 

• Stakeholders are invited to feedback views on scenario and solution options by 30th November 

2021.

• The consultation has been distributed by the JO and ENA and is also available to view on the 

National Grid Future of Gas webpage.

• There will be engagement events planned and communicated in the coming weeks. 

• For further information or queries please contact : ashley.adams@nationalgrid.com 
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